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CHANGE NOTIFICATION 
 
 
        Linear Technology Corporation 
        1630 McCarthy Blvd., Milpitas, CA 95035-7417 
        (408) 432-1900 

 
March 04, 2015 
 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam:                  PCN#030415 

 

Subject:  Notification of Qualification of Alternate Component for LTM4620 and LTM4620A 
                uModule Regulators 
 
 
This notice is to inform you that Linear Technology has qualified alternate source power MOSFETs for 
use in the assembly of the LTM4620 and LTM4620A uModule regulators.  There is no effect on 
customer applications since there is no change in form, fit, function, quality or reliability of the 
products.  This qualification has been done to expand production capacity in order to provide greater 
supply assurance and reduced product lead times. 
    
The new MOSFETs have been qualified through characterization of multiple LTM4620 and LTM4620A 
lots over the full operating junction temperature range and through rigorous engineering bench 
evaluations.  Electrical and thermal performance of the alternate assemblies are identical.  In addition, 
standard qualification tests were successfully completed, including power cycling, temperature shock, 
temperature cycling and high temperature operating life.  The qualification results summary is 
attached.  The list of affected part numbers is shown below. 
 
 
List of part numbers affected: 
LTM4620EV#PBF 
LTM4620IV#PBF 
LTM4620EY#PBF 
LTM4620IY#PBF 
LTM4620IY 
 
LTM4620AEV#PBF 
LTM4620AIV#PBF 
LTM4620AEY#PBF 
LTM4620AIY#PBF 
LTM4620AIY 
 
  
Customers requiring samples or additional data should contact Linear Technology within 30 days of 
the date of this notification.    Production shipments of product incorporating the alternate assembly 
will begin no sooner than May 18, 2015.   
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Should you have any further questions, please feel free to contact me at 408-432-1900 ext. 2077, or 
by E-mail JASON.HU@LINEAR.COM.  If I do not hear from you by June 4, 2015, we will consider this 
change approved by your company. 
 

 

Sincerely, 

Jason Hu 

Quality Assurance Engineer 
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